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REWARD OFFERED 
 
Golden Arrow is extremely concerned about the ongoing arson attacks which have 
resulted in five destroyed buses in the last two weeks. The South African Police 
Services are constitutionally mandated to investigate these crimes and bring these 
perpetrators to book and we plead with them to intervene decisively.  
 
Golden Arrow will also be offering a R200 000 reward for any information, including 
video footage of perpetrators setting the buses alight, which will lead to the arrest 
and conviction of these perpetrators.  
 
Golden Arrow can never replace the role that SAPS and the authorities must play but 
we will do everything we can to ensure the safety of our drivers and passengers and 
assist SAPS in their efforts to arrest the culprits and put an end to these senseless 
acts.  
 
A soundbyte is attached for your convenience.  
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